
TO: 

FROM: 

CITY OF CORPUS CHRISTI 

CITY SECRETARY'S OFFICE 

COUNCIL ACTION REQUEST 

Rebecca Hue1ta, City Secretaiy 

Council Member Mike Pusley, At-Large 

COPIES TO: Mayor & Council 

SUBJECT: 

Peter Zanoni, City Manager 
Miles Risley, City Attorney 

Joint Venture with Catahoula Water Company for Water Rights to Eshelman-Vogt 
Groundwater Project 

ACTION REQUEST: 

Per Council Policy 16.d., we are requesting that the following item be placed on the next available City 
Council agenda for discussion and possible action: 

• Motion directing the City Manager and CCW to begin discussions with the Catahoula Water

Company on a possible joint venture to acquire water rights from the Eshelman-Vogt

Groundwater Project. Financial negotiations between the City and Catahoula Water Company

would begin only after such time as the Catahoula Water Company provides appropriate

engineering and related studies that substantiate the validity of their proposed brackish desal

facility and their ability to secure the necessary pipeline infrastructure that would supply the

refined water to the appropriate City designated tie-in location.


